

. State of New Mexico ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Hazardous & Radioactive Materials Bureau
525 Camino De Los Marquez
P.O. Box 26110
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502
(505) 827-4358
Fax (505) 827-4361

Mark E. Weidler Secretary

Edgar T. Thornton, III Deputy Secretary

Gary E. Johnson Governor

February 7, 1995

Ms. Mary Margaret Vigil-Fullman The Los Alamos Monitor 256 DP Road Los Alamos, NM 87544

Dear Ms. Vigil-Fullman:

Please publish the enclosed legal notice in your February 10, 1995 newspaper. Please return a copy of the notice as published with a certificate of date published. Address the bill to:

Ms. Chika Ezeanyim Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau New Mexico Environment Department P.O. Box 26110 Santa Fe, NM 87502

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Steve Zappe at (505) 827-4308.

Sincerely,

Barbara Hoditschek, RCRA Permits Program Manager Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau

Enclosure

cc: File LANL 95-Red

Faxed 2/6/95